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Update on Christmas events 
 
A huge thank you to everyone who joined us for our Christmas 
Fayre on Wednesday. The PTA raised £408 in total which will go 
towards school fund.  

We are also incredibly proud of Year 6 who were fantastic at 
leading the stalls, and the choir who performed a stunning 
rendition of songs. 

Some members of the choir also represented Warren at 
Christmas in the City at St Mary’s Church on Tuesday. The 
children sung 3 songs as a part of an ensemble of songs, where 
the music was played live by the Youth Orchestra. We are 
incredible proud of how brilliant the children sung and 
represented the school! 
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Attendance 

If your child is absent from school, we ask that you 

communicate every day with school to share reasons why 

your child is absent from school.  

Here is this week’s attendance: 

F1:  89.3% 

F2:  90.6% 

Y1:  96.6% 

Y2:  79.9% 

Y3:  98.4% 

Y4:  90.7% 

Y5:  93.9% 

Y6:  95.7% 

Well done to Year 3 who once again have the highest 

attendance this week!  

 

Upcoming over the next week: 
 

Event What do I need to know? 

Y1-Y6 
Pantomime 

visit to Royal 
Concert Hall 

 
Tuesday 12th 

Dec 

• Children will be leaving school at 12.30pm 
and returning at approximately 4.30pm. We 
will provide updates on ClassDojo for a more 
accurate arrival time. 

• The playground gates will be opened around 
the arrival time for your child be collected 
from their classroom. 

EYFS and KS1 
nativity 

performances 
 

Weds 13th Dec 
-2pm 

Thurs 14th Dec 
– 6pm 

• Tickets have been allocated per request for 
each family. If you have not requested a 
ticket, please speak to the office.  

• For the 6pm performance, please ensure 
your child is back at school for 5.15pm at the 
latest to get ready for the 6pm performance 
start. 

Christmas 
Jumper Day 

 
Thurs 14th Dec 

• Children are invited to wear a Christmas 
Jumper to school on Thursday 14th 
December.  A donation of £1 to be given to 
Save the Children charity will be greatly 
appreciated. 

Christmas 
Dinner 

 
Thurs 14th Dec 

• Please ensure your child brings a packed 
lunch to school on this day, if you have not 
ordered a Christmas Dinner in advance 
already. 

 
We look forward to seeing you for the festivities across the week! 
 
Mrs Salam and Mr Middleton. 
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mrs Salam and Mr Middleton 
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Attendance-opoly prizes for this week! 

1st place –  Year 1 won extra time at lunchtime. 

2nd place –  Year 3 won a non-school uniform day. 

 

 

 

You may have noticed a 

new attendance board in 

the playground! This 

board is to inform 

parents and carers of 

weekly attendance for 

each class. 

96% and above 

96-91% 

90% and below 



Achievements this week! 

Well done to the following children who have been given a 

certificate in our celebration assembly today! 

F1:  Elsie for good joining in during our Nativity performance & 

Holly for forming the initial letter in her name. 

F2:   James for being determined to try his best & Rufael for his 

excellent attitude towards his learning. 

Y1:  Oliver WF for excellent learning behaviours & Eva for always 

listening carefully in Phonics. 

Y2:   Finley for demonstrating resilience during assessment week & 

Karter for being a fantastic mathematician this week and using 

different methods to solve Maths problems. 

Y3:  Efe for being an excellent role model to others & Neriah for a 

super effort in French. 

Y4:  Flynn for being a great role model to others & Ellie-Mae for 

outstanding handiwork and kindness – helping everyone in school. 

Y5:  Karan for great confidence when performing his dance in P.E. & 

Max for showing kindness and support to others. 

Y6:  Mia H for unbelievable effort and resilience during assessment 

Week & Erikas for incredible focus during his assessments. 
 

 

 

 

 

The Best Seats in the House this week: 

Mrs Salam chose Noah in Year 3 and Blake in Year 6 for being role 

models to others around school. 
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Key dates 

Autumn 2 

Date Event 

13.12.23 Y4 Visit to Nottingham Liberal 
Synagogue 

13.12.23 Y6 VE Day Learning Celebration with 
Parents and Carers from 2pm 

14.12.23 The Burrow visit to Winter 
Wonderland at Market Square 

15.12.23 Y4 Horrible Histories Learning 
Showcase for Parents and Carers 

from 2pm 

18.12.23 KS2 Carol Concert at Emmanuel 
Church – 10am 

Parents and carers welcome to join 
for this event 

18.12.23 EYFS & KS1 Christmas Crafts with 
parents and carers – 2pm 

19.12.23 KS2 Christmas Crafts with parents and 
carers – 9am 

19.12.23 Whole School Christmas Parties  

19.12.23 End of the term – finish at 2pm 

20.12.23 Warren Inset Day 

4.1.24 Return to School 
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Career of the week 

This section of the newsletter is where we will be sharing 

information about a job or career, which you can then share with 

your child, to inspire or interest them in different career options! 

This week’s career is: Quantity Surveyor 

A quantity surveyor is someone who keeps track of the cost of 

building projects. To be a quantity surveyor, you need to enjoy 

working outdoors and also like problem solving. You will work to 

help plan building projects and ensure that finances and money are 

spent wisely and that the project stays within budget.  

You will need to have GCSEs in English, Maths and Science, as well 

as A-level qualifications.  

Routes into the industry: You will need to study at university, for a 

degree to become a quantity surveyor. You may work as an 

apprentice quantity surveyor whilst you are completing your 

training.  

More information can be found here:  

https://nationalcareers.service.gov.uk/job-profiles/quantity-

surveyor 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 1 lunch menu 
 

Day Main 
 

 

Vegetarian Dessert 

 

Jacket Potato 

Monday Homemade Pizza Apple Muffins Baked Beans, Grated 
Cheese 

Tuesday Chicken Fillet Burger Southern Style Quorn Burger Lemon Drizzle Cake Tuna Mayo 

Wednesday Butcher’s Sausage Quorn Sausage Blackcurrant Jelly Baked Beans, Grated 
Cheese 

Thursday Roast Turkey Quorn Roast Fresh Fruit Salad Grated Cheese, Bacon 

Friday Fishwich Quorn Sausages Iced Buns Coleslaw 
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Fundraising for School 

Turn your Christmas shopping into everyday magic for us with ‘easyfundraising’. 

If you regularly shop with brands online you can have them donate money to school each and every time you shop, and the best 

part is – it won’t cost you any extra! 

How it works… 

Brands pay us a commission because when you start your shop from the ‘easyfundraising’ website or app, they can see that we 

sent you to them.  If you make a purchase, a commission is generated, and we turn that into a donation – magic! 

Visit: www.easyfundraising.org.uk , sign up and search for Warren Primary Academy. 

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/


 

 

 



 

 

 



 



 


